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Public Schools Employees of WA
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From: Rey Trevino
To: PERC, Filing (PERC)
Cc: Christopher Mobley; John Kapple; Melissa Mason
Subject: Inclusion of the ECEAP Teachers into our existing unit.
Date: Friday, January 12, 2024 1:51:13 PM
Attachments: Representation-Petition-E-1.pdf

Toppenish CBA 20210901 (2021-2024).docx
Pre-School Teachers Petition Cards.pdf

External Email

Dear PERC,
 
Attached:
 

Representation Petition
Attachment CBA (Collective Bargaining Agreement)
Authorization Cards. 

 
The purpose of this communicational Email is to request the addition of a group of employees to our
existing bargaining unit, in accordance with the provisions outlined in WAC 391-25-080. This group
consists
of ten ECEAP Teachers.
 
We have obtained authorization cards from nine out of ten employees, which represents 90% percent
of the group. These cards demonstrate the employees' desire for representation and their support for
being
added to our existing bargaining unit at the Toppenish School District.
 
Thank you,
 
Reynaldo J. Trevino Member Engagement Specialist
Public School Employees of Washington | SEIU Local 1948
526 South 40th, Avenue, B206 ▪ West Richland, WA 99353
[Office] 509.265.3508
[Cell] 509.627.7136
[Toll Free]
866.820.5652 x3508
rtrevino@pseofwa.org
▪
www.pseclassified.org
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